
 

 

 
 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

Kindergarten Parents 
Children on our all-inclusive package 

 
As your child is enrolled on our all-inclusive package, we would like to provide you with the dates 
we will be closed as a whole school. Please see below:  
 
 

The Bury Grammar Schools will be closed:  
 
Tuesday 24th December 2019 – Wednesday 1st January 2020 (Reopen Thursday 2nd January) 
 
Friday 10th April 
 
Monday 13th April 
 
Thursday 7th and Friday 8th May 
 
Monday 25th May  
 
Monday 31st August  
 
 
If you have queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss S Mahon  
Kindergarten Manager 
 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Headmistress: Mrs Jo Anderson BA PGCE MEd 
Head of the Infant and Girls’ Junior Schools and Acting Head of Boys’ Junior School: Mrs C Howard MCIPS BSc PGCE  

Bridge Road, Bury, Lancashire, BL9 0HH 
T: 0161 696 8600  F: 0161 763 4658 

E: girlsinfo@burygrammar.com W: www.burygrammar.com 

 
The Bury Grammar Schools Trustee Limited (company number 06612259) as trustee of Bury Grammar Schools Charity (registered charity number 526622).  

Registered office: Farraday House, Bridge Road, Bury, Lancashire BL9 0HG. Registered in England and Wales. 

http://www.burygrammar.com/

